
I live in the local area and use the facilities in Hadley Wood and would like to oppose the 
above proposed development on precious green belt land. Green belt land should never be 
built on, particularly while there are buildings and sites within Enfield that are currently 
derelict or unused. 

This area would not be able to cope with the additional demand on resources, facilities and 
additional traffic. 

The green belt land should be protected at all costs. 
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